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 Fly high. Soa               r  

 

Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

Wednesday 3rd July ~ Upper Key Stage Two end of year production 14:00 and 18:00 

Thursday 4th July ~ ~ Upper Key Stage Two end of year production at 09:30 

  ~ Choral Speaking Competition at Boundary Primary School 13:30-15:00 

Friday 5th July ~ Year Six pupils spend the day at their prospective High Schools   

                             Flute Concert by Year 4 ~14:00 Parents invited to attend. 

Monday 8th July ~ Sports’ Day from 13:00 starting with the Cha Cha Plank 

Tuesday 9th July – Friday 19th July ~ Transition to new classes. 

Friday 12th July ~ End of Year Reports sent home.  

Wednesday 17th July ~ Little Chick’s Graduation at 14:00 

Friday 19th July ~ Non uniform Fun Day £1.00 (Cancer Research and Young Minds) 

Monday 22nd July ~ Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and BBQ (To make this special for the Year 6 pupils we ask that you please arrange childcare for younger 

siblings for this evening) 

Tuesday 23rd July ~ End of Year Awards Assembly from 13:30  

Finish for the summer holidays at 15:30.  
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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

.  

We are hoping that the weather remains glorious for our summer fair and that we enjoy another successful event.  The PTFA have worked so hard in 

preparing this.  Please join us in making this a success and a fun day.   

Our Year One pupils have had their tests for phonics (breaking words up into their letter sounds to help decode unknown words) and they have done 

incredibly well.  We are very proud of our little learners.    I had the pleasure of being shown Jaxson’s writing earlier this week.  I was blown away by his 

spelling ability and cursive handwriting.  He is a very clever Little Duckling!  Over the summer we ask that all children please continue to read, write and 

practise their number facts/multiplication to prevent loss of learning over the summer holidays.   

The week started with our Upper Key Stage Two children visiting Blackpool Tower to complement their learning.  I received a phonecall to express the 

Tower’s delight at working with our pupils.  Mr Cooper and Mr Powell took a group of boys to Poulton Swimming Pool on Tuesday and I took a group of girls 

to represent us at the annual swimming gala.  We did very well where yet again I was able to be proud of the conduct of our pupils.   

Wow!  What fabulous weather the Year Fives have had for their camp.  I was extremely 

disappointed at not being able to join the children this year but with my Deputy headteacher 

being off school I had no capacity to be released.  It looks like the children have had a great 

experience and will have made many memories.  I cannot wait to hear about their 

adventures.  The teachers have been in touch throughout and report that the behaviour of 

the group has been amazing.  I am very proud of them all. 
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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher and Sapphire Murray, Deputy Headteacher. 
 

  

Our school day is 09:00-15:30. Please make sure you arrive on time for 
dropping off and picking up.  Too many children are not being collected on 
time.  This week over 20 phonecalls had to be made to query who would be 
collecting children at hometime. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Yellow Ducklings- Nicola B, Brown 

-   Ducklings- Isabelle R, Robins William H, 

Parrots- Monty M, Herons- Zach H, Owls- Wiki 

Z, Kestrels- Adam R, Doves- Sadie H 

Eagles- Archie H & Callum W, Falcons- Joshua K, 

Hawks- Robyn N 

 

 


